
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What new challenges have you faced recently? Maybe you have tried a new food, visited a new place or 
maybe even started a new job!  

For adults, challenges are often more significant things and many of us avoid them at all costs. For children, 
however, challenges can appear to be the most simple things because many everyday tasks and activities are 
‘first times’ for them. 

This week Year 2 visited the Natural History Museum. This trip, for both children and parents, encouraged 
them to face a number of challenges. For some, the journey on the train and the tube was the first time they 
had ever done it. Even the escalator was a new experience for one or two of our group.  But, like we come to 
expect from Team Mundella, they met all of these challenges with grit and determination and rapidly 
overcame them (even the mums and dads). 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr F.E Westmorland 

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

Well done to Donaldson in KS1 with 

95.5% attendance and Shakespeare in 

KS2 with 97.4%, they are the proud 

keepers of Ted! 

Pup will go to Donaldson and 

Shakespeare this week with the fewest 

amount of late marks–  

Well Done! 

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year 1– Lexi-Leigh 

Year 2– Cassian 

Year 3– Aleksandra 

Year 4– Chloe 

Year 5– Carla 

Year 6– Sudip               Well Done! 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class teachers in some 

way during this week, well done to all of them! 

Year 1       

Holly          

Year 2      

Harry     

Year 3    

Aleksandra                             

Year 4       

Brooke            
Year 6        

Logan               

Year 5       

Fern  

Year R      

Juliet 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjXoMqIwPffAhURmRQKHT55AREQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mnn.com%2Ffamily%2Ffamily-activities%2Fblogs%2Fis-cursive-handwriting-obsolete&psig=AOvVaw2DNwqmVrDG


Reminders 

 Year 6 Residential Presentation for parents on Monday 7th 

October at 2:45pm.  

 Year 6 trip to the Harbour Arm on Monday 14th October.  

 Please ensure dinner and breakfast money is paid for in 

advance where possible. 

 

Year Good to be Green Attendance 30/09 to 04/09 

  100% 

Donaldson 15/18 16/19 

Fletcher 26/28 20/28 

Kerr 24/28 22/28 

Walliams 24/29 22/28 

Morpurgo 25/28 26/28 

Shakespeare 22/29 23/29 

Cowell 23/26 23/26 

Year 6 Secondary School Applications 

Please note that all secondary school 

applications must be made by midnight on the 

31st October 2019. Please apply online at  

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-

children/schools/school-places 

 

After School Clubs 

All externally run clubs including Football, Basketball 

and Long Ball finish next week, the last one being on 

Thursday 10th October.  

The internal clubs including Lego, Football, Colouring, 

Fun Phonics, Choir, Playground Games, Drama and 

IPad Apps will continue to run until the 21st 

November.  Year 2 Natural History Museum Trip 

Year 2 went all the way to London on Wednesday to visit 

the Natural History Museum as part of their topic ‘Finding 

Nemo’. They investigated the Blue Zone to see the aquatic 

exhibits, including the infamous blue whale. 
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